BTD: Explanation regarding financial statements 
On 6 Apr 2017, Thu Duc Centrifugal Concrete Joint Stock Company explained for the information regarding financial statements as follows:

· On 31 Mar 2017.  Thu Duc Centrifugal Concrete Joint Stock Company announced financial statements of 2016 via the software named IDS plus of Vietnam Securities Commission. However, since the software had been just put in use, there were a lot of changes in the password system and information disclosure method. The Company contacted to IT department of State Securities Commission to ask for assisting in recovering email and password but it was unable to contact to them. The Company initiatively announced the financial statements on the Company’s website: betongthuduc.com.vn on 1 Apr 2017.
· As of 3 Apr 2016, the Company sent the hard copy of financial statements to State Securities Commission and Hanoi Stock Exchange (1st and 2nd of Apr was on Saturday and Sunday respectively). But after sending them, the Company detected a mistake as follows: the actual announcement date of financial statements was 31 Mar 2017, but the Company wrote 2 Mar 2017. Therefore, the Company must retrieve all financial statements of 2016 sent to State Securities Commission and Hanoi Stock Exchange in order to correct the date.

· Because the Company has just registered on Upcom since 2 Mar 2016, the Company has been not familiar with the regulations. The Company will fix this problem and implement information disclosure in accordance with laws.

